
Kingdom of Morocco 

00095t 
Ministry of Energy Transition and 

Sustainable Development 1 3 MARS 1013 
The Minister 

Excellency Ms. Lachezara Stoeva 

1 would like to thank you for the invitation to the United Nations Environment Assembly of the 
United Nations Environment Programme to provide inputs to the High-Ievel Political Forum on 
Sustainable Development (HLPF) in July 2023, under the theme "Accelerating the recovery from 
the coronavirus disease (COVID-19) and the full implementation of the 2030 Agenda for 
Sustainable Development at ail levels". 

After a consultative process in the Committee of Permanent Representatives, a subsidiary organ 
of the United Nations Environment Assembly, 1 have the pleasure to share with you the inputs 
of the United Nations Environment Assembly to the HLPF in order to contribute to the 
consideration of the Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) under review and to the theme of 
the 2023 HLPF, bearing in mind the preparations for the SDG Summit. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

Leila Benali 
President of the United 

Nations Environment Assembly 

To: H.E. Ms. Lachezara Stoeva, President of the United Nations Economie and Social Council and 
Ambassador and Permanent Representative of Bulgaria to the United Nations in New York. 
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